
 
 

 
 
 
9 December 2022  
 
 
Dear families, 

Year 1 - Year 6 The Dib and Dab pantomime 
Tuesday 13th December 2022 

 
 

On Tuesday 13th December, Year 1 to Year 6 will have an exciting opportunity to watch a Christmas performance by 
a professional touring company in school. 
 

 
The cost of the visit is part subsidised by our school fund.  We have previously written to you requesting a one-off 
payment for your child which will cover the cost of trips and workshops for the whole year.    
 
 
Thank you to those parents who have already made this payment.  The payment is due by 16 December via 
ParentPay or PayPoint and, if you require a copy of your PayPoint letter, please ask at the office. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 

   

 
Mrs H Haunch 

Principal 
 

    
    

 


